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Dear Winchester Trails Neighbors, 
Our Board meeting was held on February 5 at the MUD building 

with several items on the agenda including security, Architectural 
Review, the clubhouse and the pool.

Officer Andy was in attendance at the board meeting to discuss his 
initiatives to prevent some of the problem areas we have had in the 
Trails recently. Some of those problems have included trespassing in 
the pool and tennis court areas, some graffiti sprayed on a fence and 
late night gatherings in the street by teens. Officer Andy also told us 
that the paperwork for his transfer to another area within the Sheriff’s 
Department has been delayed, but it will happen and we will have a 
new officer as our contract deputy.   

Over the past four months, we have had many Architectural Review 
forms submitted for roof and fence repair and replacement due to 
Hurricane Ike. For the most part, these forms were approved but a 
few forms regarding fences had to be modified.  When the subdivision 
was first developed, a “standard” wooden fence was six feet high. 
More recently, rot boards have been added to the bottom of fences 
as a sacrificial part of the fence as the area near the ground stays 
wet for an extended period and therefore that portion of the fence 
deteriorates quickly. A simple solution has been the introduction of 
a rot board. Most rot board have been six inches and along with six 
foot pickets this results in a fence of 6-foot, 6-inches in height. The 
Architectural Review Committee has approved these fences. Lately, 
we have been asked to approve fences with eight and twelve inch 
rot boards. We have asked those applicants to resubmit with a six 
inch rot board to prevent fences from have a considerable variation 
in height around the Trails.

The clubhouse has had a new air conditioner installed as the original 
one was over 20 years old and there was not much left to repair. We 
have been aware of this for a while and were hoping that the minor 
repairs would delay the inevitable, which they did for a time. 

Finally, we discussed the new pool season and by the time you 
read this we will have established the days and hours for the pool’s 
operation this summer. We have made some minor changes in the 
hours of operation to reduce or contain costs.  We also competitively 
bid the pool contract to determine if we could realize some value 
without compromising quality. We hope you continue to enjoy the 
pool. 

Until next month…
Walter 

Upcoming Events 
March

     8 - Daylight Savings Time begins
     16 - 20 - CFISD Student Holiday
     17 - St. Patrick’s Day
     18 - Avon Breast Cancer Golf Tournament
     20 - First day of Spring

Green Thumb Corner - March
We’ve had another mild winter, which means that the insect pests 

have survived and the weeds have been growing, so it’s time to get 
down to some serious work during the spring season to get the yard 
and garden in good shape before the warm weather arrives.   For an 
impressive display of spring and summer color, this is a good time 
to get started with transplants. There were some nice displays of 
pansies during the last few months but they won’t be very happy in 
warm weather after the end of March, so pull them up and replace 
with petunias, marigolds, vinca (periwinkle), begonias or geraniums. 
Lantana is also very good - as a regional native, it is tolerant to heat 
and drought and is very hardy in summer conditions (although it may 
not survive winter frosts if you try to keep it going as a perennial). 
Plant caladiums and impatiens in the shady areas.

Complete the winter pruning, if not done already. We didn’t have 
any significant freeze damage this year, but make sure you remove 
any dead wood and cut back to green growth. Try to complete all tree 
and shrub planting now, before the first full burst of spring growth, 
and divide and transplant perennials. We reviewed tree-feeding in 
last month’s article but it’s not too late to do it in March/April (for 
established trees, not newly planted) and don’t forget an acidifier 
(such as Ironite) if the pine trees are looking yellow.    If you’re 
feeling energetic, the lawn will benefit from a good thatch-raking 
and also aeration by spiking with a spading fork (special mower 
attachments make both jobs a lot easier). On the subject of mowers, 
some routine annual maintenance is advisable before the heavy usage 
begins: sharpen the blade, check the spark plug, change the oil, and 

(Continued on page 2)
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Committee Chairmen

Maintenance Association Directors

MUD #9 Officers
David Gurghigian, President.................................. 281-894-4140
Jeff Ottmann, Vice President................................. 281-469-1465
Wayne Wilcox, Secretary....................................... 281-894-6233
Jim Giese, Assistant Secretary............................... 281-890-5207
Sandor Karpathy.....................................................281-955-1138
To ask questions or report problems concerning the Winchester 

Trails Subdivision, call
PLANNED COMMUNITY MANAGEMENT

281-870-0585
Sheriff, Non-911 Calls............................................. 713-221-600

Jim Malone is the security representative for WT.
His email can be found on the Security page of the Trails website.

Greg Johnson.............................................................832-237-8178
Jim Malone.................................................................281-890-3803
Ian McCrory...............................................................713-818-0138
Walter Sonne..............................................................281-894-7117
Paulette Walker..........................................................281-894-5708

Clubhouse Rentals
  Linda Van Zuilekom................................................281-615-0335
Directory Editor
  Melissa Zmerzlikar...................... directory@winchestertails.com
Newsletter Editor
	 Brenda Heaton........................................................281-970-5323
Tennis Committee
  Johnny Hooker.........................................................281-890-9123
Yard of the Month
	 Angie Drouin..........................................................281-955-0644
Stork Committee..............................................................................
	 Ron Matthew������������������������������������� stork@winchestertails.com
Welcome Committee........................................................................
	 Pat Fernandez������������������������������� welcome@winchestertail.com
Social Committee...................................................................OPEN

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors 
and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, Inc. is not 
responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. The publisher 
also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with this publication. All warranties 
and representations made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any 
such claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure to 
place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher assumes no 
responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, except as limited to 
the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/
correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or consequential 
damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other liabilities from failure to 
publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except as limited to liabilities stated 
above.

April Newsletter Deadline
The deadline for the March newsletter is March 10th.  All 
items should be sent to  Brenda Heaton at grateful7000@
sbcglobal.net

HOWDY PARTNER
The Howdy Partner feature of the TrailWriter is made possible 

through the efforts of the Welcome Committee.  If you are new to 
the neighborhood and have not been welcomed, please let us know.  
Please email Pat Hernandez at welcome@winchestertrails.com with 
your information or telephone number for contact.  

We want to stop by and say hello, get some information to introduce 
your family to the neighbors through this article, and give you a 
handy packet of information to help familiarize you with your new 
neighborhood.  We also have Trails information available on our 
website at www.winchestertrails.com.        Welcome to the Trails!

you’ll get better performance and reliability. A nice clean cut from 
a sharp mower blade produces a better appearance than the ragged 
and bruised grass stems that result from a dull edge.

Azaleas can be pruned and fertilized immediately AFTER blooming, 
and you can give the grass its first feed of the season (use something 
like 15-5-10) as soon as it has started to green-up. Begin a monthly 
feeding program with roses (12-24-12 is a good general-purpose 
fertilizer), and feed all established plants and shrubs. Surface 
cultivation will mix the fertilizer into the soil and is important to 
promote good growth and rapid development. And of course, mulch 
well.  I try to limit the use of chemicals, but it’s almost impossible 
to grow roses in the Houston climate without resorting to pesticides 
and fungicides. Spray weekly with Daconil to control Black Spot 
fungus, and Diazinon or Malathion for aphids (you can mix the two 
treatments in the same spray solution). Unfortunately, spraying is 
also necessary for successful fruit trees. Use a “fruit and nut” spray 
and make the first application when three-quarters of the blossoms 
have dropped, then continue at 10-day or two-week intervals until a 
couple of weeks before harvest. I’ve tried skipping the spray regimen 
with peaches and plums, and the result has been 100% infestation of 
the crop by wasp larvae.

In the vegetable garden, set out tomato and pepper plants this month 
(and if you hurry it may not be too late for broccoli). Plant seeds for 
beets and carrots now, but wait until April before planting corn, beans, 
squash, cucumber, cantaloupe and melons (when the soil is warmer 
for faster and more consistent germination).

THIS MONTH’S TIP: As we get into the warmth and humidity 
of spring, watch out for Brown Patch lawn fungus, visible as an 
expanding circle of dead grass. Apply Terraclor granules and feed to 
encourage new growth - leaves and stems may be dead, but the grass 
will come back from the roots.

Phil Richards

Green Thumb Corner - (Continued from Cover Page)
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9214 Bent Spur Lane
Cesar Rodriguez

10310 Minturn Lane
Carlos and Martha Aya

Yard of The Month
Congratulations to both our winners

Photo by Angie Drouin Photo by Angie Drouin

Commercial & Residential Roofing
Siding & Painting

Quality
Shingles

Effective Air
Ventilation

Distinctive Ridge
Cap Shingles

Roof Deck
Protection

Leak
Barrier

Premium
Skylights

Pre-Cut
Strip Shingles

Reliable Low-Slope 
Membranes

Roof Accessory
Paint

“Your Best and Safest Choice... Quality You Can Trust Since 1861!”

Minimum Job requirement. With Coupon. Not valid with any other offers.  Expires 2/7/2009.

$5000 Off  ROOF REPAIR OR
SOLAR TURBINE OR RIDGE-VENT

Minimum Job requirement. With Coupon. Not valid with any other offers.  Expires 2/7/2009.

$10000 Off NEW ROOF

Locally Owned  & Operated
Longest Warranty in the Industry

281-859-4500
www.bestroofingandsiding.com

Roof SYSTEM SoLUTIoN
Smart Choice®
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Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not 
necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or any of its employees. Peel, Inc. is 
not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. 
Federal Copyright Laws prohibit the reproduction of previously published materials 
which include newspaper articles, magazine articles and web page articles without 
the original author's expressed written consent. Please do not submit articles which 
are in violation of this law.

Not Available OnLine

MILESTONES
New Teenagers - Happy 13th!

03/13 - Emily Gwynne
03/26 - Raegan Mitcham

New Drivers - Happy 16th!
03/03 - Megan Avery

New Voters - Happy 18th!
03/02 - Kord Douglas
03/03 - Whitney Kanke
03/03 - Ryan Slaven
03/17 - Joshua Criswell

New Adults - Happy 21st!
03/11 - Michael McCarthy
03/15 - Blaine Hatten
03/20 - Rachel Ward
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Condolences
Winchester Trails has lost a treasured resident.
The many friends of Patrick W. O’Briant, longtime resident on Gold 

Point, wish to express their deepest sympathy to Sheryl, Kelsey, Jeff 
and the rest of the family.

Pat, like Will Rogers, never met a man he didn’t like.  He was a 
good listener with a kind smile and time for everyone whether at 
work, at home or at church.   His warm smile of greeting will always 
be remembered.  

His legacy to the youth of today was his exemplary example 
of integrity.   May they always remember his concern for each of 
them.

Brenda Heaton

Advertising Information
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Winchester Trails 
Trailwriter. Their advertising dollars make it possible for all residents 
to receive a newsletter each month at no charge. No homeowners 
association funds are used to produce or mail the newsletters. If you 
would like to support the newsletter by advertising, please contact 
our Sales Office at 888-687-6444; advertising@PEELinc.com for 
ad information and pricing The deadline for ads is the 10th of each 
month for the upcoming month’s newsletter.

Condolences
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caring
dedication 

 service
 compassion

FAMILY PRACTICEFAMILY PRACTICE

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

Board Certified Physicians in Family Practice, Internal Medicine 
and Pediatrics dedicated to your healthcare needs. 

meet our team 

office hours 

1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 
837 FM 1960 West Ste 105 
Houston, Texas 77090 
(Right behind Starbucks @ Red Oak) 
(281) 586-3888 

20320 Northwest Frwy Ste 500  
Houston, Texas 77065 

(turn right at the Firework Warehouse) 
Located at 290 and 1960

Our physicians at 1960 Family Practice are using the latest and most 
advanced technology to diagnose and treat your medical conditions.  
We perform routine physicals, well woman exams including pap, 
pilot/flight physicals and well child exams.  

Our doctors are board certified in Family Practice, Internal 
Medicine and Pediatrics.  We have experience of 20+ years in 
the medical field.  We look forward to providing our patents 
with excellent services at our new location as well as maintaining 
our current care in the 1960 area.  For those patients living in 
the 290 area, we encourage you to schedule appointments at 
our second location. 

Because sickness doesn’t revolve around a Monday-Friday 8-5 
schedule, we are offer Urgent Care for your convenience.  Our 
1960 location has extended hours with evenings and weekends 
available.  The 290 location offers Saturday hours from 9am-12pm. 

Call today to schedule your appointment. 281-586-3888 

Mon-Tues     8am-8pm 

Wed,Thurs,Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday     8am-1pm 

Sunday     Noon-3pm 

290 LOCATION: 

Mon-Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday      9am-12pm 

Huong T Le, MD 

Quoc Le, MD 

Alex Nguyen, MD 

Blandina Sison, MD 

Marian Allan, MD 

Anthony Yee-Young, MD 

Diana Malone, MD 

Shital Patel, MD 

Heidi Nashed-Guirgis, MD 

Luz Marquez, MD 

Jennifer Dong, MD 

Haley Nguyen, MD 

Tami Berckenhoff, PA-C 

Brandi Valenzuela, PA-C 

Sydney Payne, PA-C 

*NEW LOCATION AT HWY 290* 
20320 Northwest Frwy. Ste. 500 - Houston, TX 77065 

Located at 290 and 1960 

Services offered at 1960 Family Practice
Physicals 
Well Woman Exams 
Diabetes
Hypertension 

Heart Disease 
Lung Disease 
Sleep Disorders 
Workmans Comp 

Hormone Therapy 
Cancer Screening 
Gastrointestinal Disease 
Bone Density 

Walk-In Clinic & Same Day Appointments
No appointment Necessary - Most Insurance Accepted

Accepting New Patients

Appointment press option 1
281-586-3888

Flu shots

$15
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Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing community newsletters since 1991

 1-888-687-6444 www.PEELinc.com

Support This 
Neighborhood 

Newsletter.

Advertise your business
to your neighbors.

Kari Harrison
Sales Representative
713-855-1731

kari@peelinc.com

Clubhouse Availability
Winchester Trails newly renovated neighborhood clubhouse 

is available for neighborhood residents to rent for parties, meetings, 
Bunco, dinners, etc. The clubhouse rate is $10 per hour with a $30 
minimum. The clubhouse holds up to 50 people and has a kitchen 
with a stove, microwave and fridge, as well as 6 tables and plenty 
of folding chairs.  

A security deposit of $250 and a signed contract (contract may be 
viewed on our neighborhood website www.winchestertrails.com.) are 
required to secure your booking.

For more information, please call 281-615-0335 or email me at 
clubhouse@winchestertrails.com

Linda van Zuilekom

Opt-in for Neighborhood Notices
If you would like to receive neighborhood notices on what’s 

happening in our community including security alerts and lost/
found pets, please send your email address to Melissa Zmerzlikar 
at eblast@winchestertrails.com.  Your email will remain private 
and only used for community notices.  Thank you to all of our 
neighbors participating in this program.

Calling All Volunteers
Social Committee Chairperson Needed

If you like parties and enjoy hosting gatherings then this is 
the spot for you! We are looking for a volunteer to facilitate 
social gatherings for the Trails. You will be working with 
Paulette Walker. 

If you are interested in any of the above positions please 
contact Paulette at 281.894.5708 or any Board member listed 
in the newsletter.  Thank you!

Magna Cum Laude Congrats
Phillip Matthew Loria, son of Lee and Linda Loria, graduated 

Magna Cum Laude with a Bachelor of Science 
degree in Kinesiology-Exercise Science 
from the University Of Houston, 
December 2008. Phillip is currently 
employed at the Houstonian Athletic Club.  
Congratulations!!
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We Challenge What You Pay For Electricity!
If SparkPowerBank isn’t your current electricity provider…chances are you're paying too much!

I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. Maybe you’ve heard me on the radio talking about the 
market forces that drive energy prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not stuck paying those high 
prices to big electric companies anymore! Stop it.

Why pay more than you have to? Those days are over!

Why would you want to go with an electric provider that charges you more, when you can go to
www.sparkpowerbank.com and pay far less for the same electricity?

SIGN-UP ONLINE

TODAY!

Please choose "Newsletter Ad" as your referral on the SparkPowerBank.com website.

Make sense?

www.sparkpowerbank.com

Congratulations to Mom and the whole family.  The Mosley family recently moved 
into the Trails and we are glad to welcome them all!    

Ron Matthews

Stork Report in Winchester

Congrats!

Sir Michael L. Mosley II
Arrived:

January 27, 2009
7 lb. 1 oz. 
18 inches

Baby Boy Proud Parents:
 Michael And Annilia Wright-Mosley

Proud Siblings:
His 4 siblings stay busy with football, 

swimming, music, and now their 
basketball team.
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LEPOW DENTAL
ASSOCIATES
9125 West Rd.
Houston, Texas

West Road

Walgreens

Kroger
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   (713) 937-0050 www.lepowdental.com

Now Welcoming New Patients!

LEPOW DENTAL
ASSOC IATES

Small Bridge

Bank of America

Se Habla Español

Kenneth Lepow, DDS

Evan Melamed, DDSEvan Melamed, DDS

Kenneth Lepow, DDS

Dean Lankford, DMDDean Lankford, DMD

All of Your Dental Needs Under One Roof

Team of Dental Specialists
Family Dentistry
Cosmetic Dentistry
Orthodontics and Invisalign
Periodontal (Gum) Treatment/Surgery
Root Canal Treatment
Wisdom Tooth Removal
Dentures and Partials
Dental Implants

MARK YOUR
CALENDARS!

Our 2009 Easter Activities will be on 
Saturday, April 4, 2009 

at our Clubhouse. 

Contact Kerry Russell at 281-955-5033 
to help with this event.

Recycling At Free 
Community Event:

Help Us Recycle a Ton! Start collecting now!
(and enjoy lots of other fun activities too!)

Where: Cy-Fair Community Health & Wellness Expo
Berry Center, 8877 Barker Cypress

When: Saturday, May 16th
10 a.m. - 3 p.m.

What: Paper, Plastic (#1,2,5 or 7), metal, phones, 
household batteries and electronics including 

computers, faxes, printer cartridges
Why: Do your part for the environment! Save the

planet! You need to do "spring cleaning" ! 
Show your family you can be "green" ! It's easy!

Recycling area will be a drive up, drop off set up. 
We CANNOT accept TV's, car batteries, 

microwaves,appliances, copiers or medical equipment. 
Courtesy of Houston Computer Recycling, Sustainable Living 

Houston, and Abitibi Paper Retriever.

Personal Classifieds
FOR SALE: Gently used, queen sized Sealy Posturepedic 
mattress and box spring.  $50.  Please call DeborahWhitney at 
281-807-5810.
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Color the drawing below and mail the finished artwork to us at
Peel, Inc. - Kids Club

311 Ranch Road 620 S,  Suite 200
Lakeway, TX 78734

We will select the top few and post their artwork online at www.PEELinc.com. DUE: March 31st

Attention KIDS: Send Us Your Masterpiece!

WT

Be sure to include
the following
so we can

let you know!
Name: ________________________
	           (first name, last initial)

Email Address:  ____________________
______________________________

Age:___________________________

[This information will only be used to 
notify you or your parents if your artwork 
was selected.]
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www.PEELinc.com

ADVERTISE

HERE
512-263-9181

www.PEELinc.com

ADVERTISE

HERE
512-263-9181

Peel, Inc.
311 Ranch Road 620 S. Ste 200
Lakeway, TX 78734-4775
www.PEELinc.com
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